
HUD Funding Administered by  
City of Vancouver
The City of Vancouver administers U.S. Department 
of Housing and Urban Development’s Community 
Development Block Grant (CDBG and CDBG-CV) and 
HOME Investment Partnerships (HOME and HOME-
ARP) allocations.

In 2023, CDBG funding was used for a variety of 
programs and projects that benefit people with low  
to moderate income, including:
•   community facilities for health and services
•   case management for rental assistance programs
•   homeowner rehabilitation 
•   microenterprise assistance
•   homeless outreach and other public services

HOME funds were primarily used for rental assistance 
to households exiting homelessness and homeless 
supportive services.

Program Year Expenditures

2023 Consolidated Annual 
Performance Evaluation Report (CAPER)

July 1, 2023 – June 30, 2024

Administration Affordable Housing Public Services Supportive Services Economic Development Public Facilities

Administration 
$554,041

Affordable Housing 
$1,059,368

Community Facilities 
$1,759,851

Public
Services

$441,128

Microenterprise Assistance
$376,287

Homeless 
Supportive Services

$239,936

This is a snapshot of the CAPER. For the full report,  
please go to cityofvancouver.us/cdbg or contact:  
Ann Hawkins, Economic Prosperity & Housing
360-487-7936  |  ann.hawkins@cityofvancouver.us

During this period, over  

$4.4 million dollars
was invested in the community:

21
partners 
provided 
services

48
households 

stabilized with  
rent assistance

11
homeowners 

assisted

184
small businesses 

assisted

4,059
people accessed 

services

6,359
people accessed 
new or improved 

community facilities 539
people 

supported to 
help resolve 

homelessness


